Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School March 19, 2007 kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092
**************************************************************************

Dear Families,

Can’t you just tell Spring is only days away?  We have only two weeks before the end of A World of Beauty and spring break!  There’s lots to do, of course, so we’ll be focused and working right up to the last minute on March 29.

Kate


Our student teacher Kate Nelson returns today and will stay until the end of May!  Hooray!  Kate has been with us every Tuesday afternoon since September, and I know she’ll be a wonderful team mate through the end of the year.  Kate will gradually take more responsibility in the classroom and will take a lead role in developing our new unit, Chile Today, Hot Tamale!
March 23, 2007


We have a very big day coming up.  First of all, Friday is Wacky Hair Day, and you’ll want to have your hair gel, pipe cleaners and spray dye handy to help your kids realize their wacky hair visions.  


It’s also our family dance party.  We’ll demonstrate the international dances we learned with our friend Robin Nelson and I think you’ll be invited to join us for a few numbers.  Wear your dancing shoes!

Finally, at 10:30 we’ll head to the Walker to look at art.  For this we’ll need a few adults willing to walk with a small group and talk about art.  Are you game?  Let me know.  Watch for the permission slip in the backpack today.
Authors Tea


We’re going to finish the World of Beauty with an Authors’ Tea on March 29, from 8:00-9:00.  We’ll read stories and poems, and also have our work from the past couple months on display.  Come if you can!
Thanks, Kristin

